
Dear Makayla,
 
It?s you! Writing to you from the future, only a few short weeks from 
graduating with your undergrad. As you could already guess, it goes by 
pretty fast, but don?t worry - you have so much to look forward to! 
You?ll meet lots of new people your freshman year, and you?ll make 
memories with all your late night dorm adventures.  

You?ll definitely have many late nights of homework and projects... and you 
and your lighting design classmates will have lots of PKI bonding time! 
You?ll find your church family in Omaha and the people you meet there will 
become your best friends, mentors, support system, and a great source of 
joy! 

You will invest and grow in the continual new relationships with other 
students, and you will also invest in your college, your classmates, and your 
own future by involving yourself in the college of engineering and the 
student organizations it has to offer.  

You?ll walk away with the relationships that have walked with you through 
life and through your engineering classes and experiences the last four 
years.  

Enjoy your time at UNO, and don't forget to slow down, enjoy your 
community, and invite others into that community. Have fun!!  

Love, Makayla
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